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20th September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 settling in evening 
 
We hope your child has had a successful start to their time here at City Academy.  
 
We would like to inform you that on Thursday 23rd September it is our Year 7 settling in 
evening, which is taking place here at City Academy from 4pm-7pm. This is your opportunity 
to meet with your child’s Learning Facilitator, the Pastoral Team and Family Support 
Workers to discuss your child’s start to the year and how they are settling in to City 
Academy. You will also be able to discuss your child’s attendance, lesson scores, 
achievement and behaviour points, as well as sampling some of the food provided here at 
the Academy. You will have the opportunity to tour the Academy with your child to see their 
learning environment.  
 
Your child has been given a card to make an appointment with their Learning Facilitator. 
Please let your child know what times you are available to meet their Learning Facilitator 
and we will try our best to accommodate these times. 
 
KS3 Core Assessments 
 
I’d also like to take this opportunity to let you know that we will be carrying out some KS3 
Core Assessments for all year 7s from Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th October. These are 
multiple choice tests, done on computers in computer rooms. The tests will cover what 
students have learnt in lessons so far this year, and allows us to monitor your child’s 
progress. These tests are for internal use only, and should not cause any anxiety to children, 
but if you do have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Ben Tucker 
Interim Principal, City Academy 
 
 
 

 


